
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

26th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you safe and well. 

 

Diary Dates: 

Wednesday 3rd March: Forest School – Jellyfish (10.30am-11.30am); Dolphins (1.30pm-

2.30pm) 

Thursday 4th: Forest School – Sea Horses (11.00am-12.00pm); Penguins (1.30pm-2.30pm) 

Monday 8th March: School re-opens to all pupils 

 

Monday 8th March: Full re-opening 

We are thoroughly looking forward to welcoming everybody back on Monday 8th 

March. There have been no significant changes to Government guidance for schools 

re staggered start times and bubbles; when the children return, procedures will very 

likely be as they were in Terms 1&2. I will write to confirm start times and general 

procedures early next week. Please contact the school office if you have any 

questions before then.  

 

East Sussex Inclusion, Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (ISEND) survey 

Attached is information from the local authority regarding an ISEND survey. They are 

very keen to hear the views of parents, which will inform policy and provision for 

children and their families across the county.  

 

If you require any further information, or any form of support, please contact the 

school office. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all very soon.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         

                                                                 
 
 

Denton C.P. School 

Newsletter 
www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk 

office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Better Never Stops 

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

